
Shori, Sunil 
9/22/2011 4:01:41 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 

Campbell, Ben (NRD)
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BCC3)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Mechanical Testing

Shilpa:

Due to the workshop on Monday and Tuesday, Wednesday at 1 will be the only time that 
works* As for John Kiefner, 111 include him on the notice when I send out the caldn 
information.

Sunil

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 1:51 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil 
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject: RE: Mechanical Testing

Sunil,

Our team is available to meet with you at the following times below. We also think that it would make 
sense to have John Kiefner on the line if there are questions about reasoning in the report. Will you 
also include him?

Monday, 9/26 12:00- 12:30

Tuesday, 9/27 9:00 - 9:30 or 9:30 -10:00
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Wednesday, 9/28 1:00- 1:30

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186

From: Shori, Sunil [mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2011 11:25 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD)
Subject: RE: Mechanical Testing

Shilpa:

This is to follow-up on a conversation I had with Ben this morning.

I have reviewed the June 6, 2011 Final Report, Effect of Rounded Inclusions on the 
Integrity of Submerged-Arc-Welded-Seams, which Kiefner and Associates prepared for 
PG&E. Based on my review, I have several questions and concerns which I would like to 
discuss with PG&E. Please let me know of the availability of folks on your end for a 
teleconference to discuss the report.

Thanks, Shilpa.

Sunil
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From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2011 1:40 PM 
To: Shori, Sunil
Cc: Campbell, Ben (NRD); Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: Mechanical Testing

Sunil

As a follow-up to our previous conversation on mechanical testing procedures, Ben and I wanted to 
share with you the final mechanical testing instructions that incorporate all of your comments and 
some additional clarifications. I have included a redline version for you to view the changes to the 
document since you last edited it.

I have also included a clean version from which we are now operating. If you have any additional 
comments, please let me know by next Wednesday.

Thanks.

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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